
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

8th March 2016 
To whom it may concern 
 
I am writing with regards to Apollo Fire Detectors Ltd’s future plans for the current range of 
detectors. 
 
As a market leading manufacturer of Fire Detectors, Apollo is continuously working on the 
development of new detection technology, however there are no plans to discontinue or 
make obsolete the XP95 or Series 65 range of detectors.  
 
These ranges continue to form a central role in our product strategy for the foreseeable 
future. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Charles Smith 
Head of Product Management 
 
 


